
Gift Exchange-December 22 
In honor of the holiday season we will be having a 
gift exchange on Wednesday, December 22.  There is 
a $5.00 limit on the gifts please.  As we will not be 
drawing names the girls will mark their wrapped gift 
To Girl and the boys mark their wrapped gift To Boy.  
I will have them draw numbers, which I will place on 
the gifts, to see which gift they receive.  I will make 
sure no one receives the gift they bring.  You may 
start sending the gifts Monday, December 13.  If your 
child does not want to participate in the gift exchange 
they do not have to, just let me know!    
We will be exchanging gifts at our party the 
afternoon of December 22nd.  If you have any 
questions please let me know. 
Thank you 
Mrs. Wilke 
 
HAPPY HOLIDAYS 


